BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT

Dear Parents,

We are scheduled for Back to School Night on September 14, 2022. This event will give
you an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher and gain a better understanding of the
John F. Kennedy Elementary School. There will be three sessions for your convenience.
If you have multiple children attending J.F.K, please plan on attending multiple sessions.
Below is a schedule for our Back to School Night Event.

September 14, 2022 - Back to School Night (1st - 4th Grade)

6:15pm - 6:45pm - Session #1 - In-Person
6:50pm - 7:20pm - Session #2 - In-Person

7:30pm - 7:50pm - Session #3 - Google Meet Only

Please note: Teachers will provide their Google Meet links for Session #3 prior to the
event.

Specialists will be located in the Media Center

Thank you and | look forward to seeing all of you on September 14, 2022.

Sincerely
Michael Murphy

Principal



